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Olean's School Health Services program supports your student’s academic success by promoting health in the 

school setting.  One way that we provide care for your student is by performing the health screenings as 

mandated by the State of New York.   

   

NYS MANDATED SCHOOL SCREENINGS  
   

Vision  
 

 Distance & near acuity for all students newly entering, children attending Pre-Kindergarten/ 

Kindergarten, and students in Grades 1, 3, 5, 7 and 11.  

 Color perception screening for all students newly entering school district (includes Pre-K or K)  

   

Hearing  
 

 Hearing screening (Pure Tone) for all students newly entering, children attending Pre-Kindergarten or 

Kindergarten, and students in Grades 1, 3, 5, 7 and 11.  

   

Scoliosis   
 

 Scoliosis (spinal curvature) screening for girls in Grades 5 & 7, and boys in Grade 9.  

   

Health Appraisals  
 

 A health appraisal by physical examination including Body Mass Index & Weight Status Category is 

required for all students newly entering, children attending Pre-Kindergarten/Kindergarten, and students 

in Grades 1, 3, 5, 7, 9 and 11.  

 The health appraisal is provided free of charge by the school district, but if you prefer to have your 

child seen by their own doctor for their physical exam, please make your child's nurse aware & see 

that your child's School Nurse gets a copy as soon as possible. 

  

Dental Certificates  
 

 A dental certificate is requested for all newly entering students and students in Pre-Kindergarten, 

Kindergarten, and Grades 1, 3, 5, 7, 9 and 11.  
  

 

**A letter will be sent home if there are any findings outside the normal range with your child's 

screenings, or for any findings that require medical follow-up.  Please contact your child's Nurse if you 

have any questions or concerns. ** 

 

 

IF YOU DO NOT WANT YOUR CHILD TO RECEIVE THESE NYS MANDATED SCHOOL 

SCREENINGS, PLEASE SUPPLY THAT REQUEST IN WRITING TO YOUR CHILD'S SCHOOL 

NURSE AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.** 


